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Wednesday, November 11, 2020

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Present: Anne McBride, Tom Newcombe, Kathy Schillemat, Sarah Wilson, Janet Yardley
Meeting Mode:  Zoom
Meeting was called to order at 12:37 pm.
Kathy read the required statement since we met via Zoom.
Kathy moved that we entered a non-public session according to RSA 91-A:3, II(e), which was seconded by Tom.  A roll call vote to enter nonpublic session was conducted and the following members present voted in support:  Anne McBride, Tom Newcombe, Kathy Schillemat, Sarah Wilson, and Janet Yardley.
The group then left the public session at 12:52 pm, and joined a separate non-public session.
The public session reconvened at 3:28 pm.
Members discussed possibly retaining Tom Hanna to represent the NCC.  
Kathy made a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded by Anne.  The motion passed unanimously by all members present.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:41 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Sarah Wilson, acting as secretary for this meeting.













